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October 16, 2014 

 

 

 

Harry “Dutch” Erkenbrack 

429, Inc. 

429 Robert Street South 

Saint Paul, MN  55107 

 

VIA E-MAIL 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 429 Robert Street South 

 

Mr. Erkenbrack: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 14, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the owner remove, repair, or replace the awnings 

by November 14, 2014. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may address the City Council at their Public Hearing on 

Wednesday, November 5, 2014.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

cc:  Inspector Neis 
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